
 
 

UNION COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING THE APPOINTMENT OF CHALLENGERS 

Candidates for the June 2, 2020 Primary Election desiring to appoint challengers, must submit names, 
addresses and assigned districts of their challenger in writing to the Union County Board of Elections, 
271 North Broad Street, Elizabeth, New Jersey 07208, no later than Tuesday, May 19, 2020.  Two 
challengers from each district are permitted by law.  All appointed challengers must be registered to 
vote in Union County.  Challenger Permits are non-transferable.  For more information, visit 
www.ucnj.org/ucboe. 


